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I come from the Portland Metro area, which already has a robust transit system that 

has only continued to improve. The MAX system especially has greatly improved my 

personal freedom and love for my community. I have several options for 

transportation around my city, but to know that the northeast has little or none, to 

hear that there is no public transit option along I-84, tells me that the state is not 

doing its duty to support its all citizens. Having a committee dedicated to addressing 

these problems would be a step in the right direction. 


